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HAPPY NEW YEAR!  
 

  
We hope your had a wonderful and blessed 

Christmas! Welcome to 2022! 

 

 

MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

FOR DECEMBER 
 

 

 
THANK YOU to everyone for your participation 

in this year’s Twelve Days of Christmas 

Fundraising Raffle and of course a VERY 

SPECIAL THANK YOU to our Local 

Businesses and Community Members for your 

very generous donations! 

Congratulations!  
Here are the winners in our 

“12 Days of Christmas” Raffle: 
 

December 2, 2021 

 

Y. Parks  Gift Card Stash  # 1212 

 

December 3, 2021 

 

L. Musclow Pamper Your Wheels # 0032 

 

December 6, 2021 

 

A. Pilgram  Whipping it Up  #1537 

 

December 7, 2021 

 

C. Belisle  When all Through the House #313 

 

December 8, 2021 

 

I. Donaldson Family Time  #1286 
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December 9, 2021 

 

K. Golton  Around the Yard We Go  #1461 

 

December 10, 2021 

 

K. Wilde  Weekend Getaway  #1584 

 

December 13, 2021 

 

B. Jessup  Be Prepared  #1714 

 

December 14, 2021 

 

K. Holyoak Date Night  #715 

 

December 15, 2021 

 

L. Shkurti  The Maintenance Group  #1097 

 

December 16, 2021 

 

L. Donaldson Relaxed & Pampered  #2318 

 

December 17, 2021 

 

A. Baragar  A Camping We Will Go  #280 

 

December 17, 2021 

 

S. Peel   $300  #1339 

 

December 17, 2021 

 

H. MacLean Family Skating Package 

 

 

Food Drive 
 

 

 
This truly has been a week (December 13-17) 

of JOY. Our Christmas Food Drive was very 

successful, almost 334 kg of non-perishable items 

being donated between three of our local food 

banks, as well as a $100 to each. Huge shoutout to 

Mrs Meszaros’ Gr.2/3 class. Way to go Polar 

Bears!  

 

 

 
 

As you may be aware our Grade 7/8 Teacher, Mr. 

Aaron Parcher has taken a new position elsewhere  

and will be leaving our school as of Friday, 

January 7th.  We wish Mr. Parcher best wishes in 

his new position. 

 

 

 
  

Although schools are expected to resume January 

17th, please be sure to check your emails 

frequently for any updates.  You may also receive 

the same information on the Board’s website 

www.alcdsb.on.ca  or via Twitter @alcdsb_omer 

 

 
 
Please click on the link: 

 

Ipad instructions 

 

Laptop instructions 
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